WESTERN PLACERVILLE INTERCHANGES

PHASE 1B PROJECT
CIP # 41413

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Week #14: December 5th — 9th

Hi Everyone!

This is the FINAL weekly update to the community regarding the Western Placerville Interchanges Phase 1B
Project. Construction began Tuesday, September 6", and these weekly updates were sent via email to
interested parties and posted on the City of Placerville’s website to keep the community up-to-date on the
status of this project. Each update involved a summary of work completed the prior week, work being
performed the current week, work anticipated the following week, and any important information that may
impact the community. Thank you very much for everyone’s understanding and patience through this
process.

Prior Week

e Poured curb, gutter, and sidewalk in Stage 2.

e Pulverized roadway in Stage 2.

e Prepared base material for roadways and driveways in Stage 2.
e Paved roadways and driveways in Stage 2 on Saturday.

Current Week

e Install fencing along the tops of walls in Stage 2.
e Reopened road to traffic on Wednesday, December 7

Following Week(s) (weather permitting)
e Finish up remaining items of work including signage and striping.
e Minor Punch List items.
e Project expected to be completely finished before the end of the month.

Important Information

e Fair Lane is open! A big thank you to everyone in the project vicinity that was affected.
e Remaining items of work should have minimal impact on traffic.

Contacts

Jim Fisher, Resident Engineer R.E.Y. Engineers (916) 612-7581 jfisher@reyengineers.com
Gian Ramos, Inspector R.E.Y. Engineers (808) 341-8735 gramos@reyengineers.com
Rebecca Neves, City Engineer City of Placerville (530) 642-5250 rneves@cityofplacerville.org

Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns

Thank you!



